
Principal's Message
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The 2021-2022 school year has come to an end and as we reflect, we
recognize the challenges of this year but we are also grateful for the
many blessings.  The pandemic continued to present challenges
throughout this year, however,  as a school and community, we were
able to overcome these challenges and end the school year on a
positive and uplifting note.  I would like to thank you,  our
parents/families, for welcoming me into your school community and
for your ongoing support and cooperation in working together
throughout the year.  A special thank you to our wonderful Catholic
School Council for their continuous commitment to our school and
students. They took the lead on a great Hot lunch program,  our very
successful fundraising initiative as well as planned and organized a
very fantastic Play Day for our students last week, in addition to
always lending a helping hand within the school.

Thank you to our hard-working staff for all of their efforts
throughout this year. Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to several
staff members. We wish the following staff members well in the
coming school year. Ms. Cofini, Ms. Bouwmeister, Ms. Elia,
Ms.Perciballi, Ms. Russo, Mme. Fratto, Mr. McSorely,                     Ms.
Macchione, and  Ms. Antoniou. We wish Ms.Van Eyk all the best as
she embarks on her new role as Vice-Principal of Pope Francis CES
for the 2022-23 school year.  

We also would like to wish Mme Ricco a healthy and happy
retirement. We also say farewell to Ms. Salvador. These two
educators have served our school and community with passion,
dedication, and hard work over many years at Holy Name. They will
be missed by students and staff alike. 

I hope the summer brings rest and relaxation to our families,
students and staff.   Enjoy a safe, healthy, and memorable summer
break! I'm looking forward to my second year at Holy Name.  

We will see you in September with a renewed sense of energy and the
promise of a great school year ahead!

Sincerely, 

C.Zorzi

Mr. Zorzi

HOLY NAME CES



J U N E  2 0 2 2

September 5th: Labour Day 
September 6th: PA Day
September 7th: First Day of School

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S :

Catholic Virtue:






#wemakeadifference




FOLLOW US ON TWITTER:
@HNE_YCDSB




VISIT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE:
HTTPS://WWW.YCDSB.CA/HNE/

Dear God,



Thank you for our school, and for this school year which is
now coming to an end.




Thank you for our teachers, families and our friends.



Let us take the time today to reflect on all of the wonderful
things we have learned this year.




Bless our families and homes during the holidays, 



and bring us all safely back to school in September. 






Catholic Virtues

During the Summer Months










  INTEGRITY 

RESPONSIBILITY

REVERENCE

PERSEVERANCEWISDOM

UNITY
HOPE JUSTICE

COMPASSION

COURAGE

Report cards will be available
digitally on the parent portal at
4 pm on 
Wednesday, June 29th. 

Please visit our school’s website
(https://hne.ycdsb.ca/),
 and click on the parent's link in
the top banner. From the
Parents page, you will find a link
to “Maplewood Parent Portal
ConnectEd” on the right hand
side.

https://hne.ycdsb.ca/

